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From: Greg Harris <rgregharris@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 3:29 PM
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us
Subject: Request to obtain initial deposits from customers
Attachments: Request for Deposits.docx; July 2014 Billing Register.pdf

To whom it may concern: 
 
Attached, please find my request to obtain initial deposits from customers along with the July 
Billing register used to obtain the average bill per customer by type.  The averages from the July Billing Register 
are:  residential, 327 customer, $69.65 
                              commercial, 7 customers, $98.29 
                              multi-family, 73 customers, $37.35 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
R. Greg Harris, President 
Country Club Utilities, Inc 
3035 Wynstone Drive 
Sebring, FL 33875 
863-385-6330 office  863-381-8201 Cell 
www.countryclubutilities.com 
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Country Club Utilities, Inc. 
 

 

August 11, 2014 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Please accept this letter as a request to re-establish the ability to obtain initial deposits from customers. 
Since the name change in 2006, I have been unable to collect deposits due to an apparent Scribner error 
by the Commission (the deposit amounts in my application were not transferred to the tariff when the 
change was approved). 
 
Not having the ability to charge a deposit, especially to tenants, has cost me plenty of revenue. 
 
I am including my previously approved deposit forms and my July Billing Register from which I obtained 
my average charges.  When computing the deposit, please consider that this is the lowest month of 
usage and least amount of customers in the community.  I feel strongly that the $100 for MF and $150 
for SF are still good amounts. 
 
I am in hopes of getting this on the October meeting. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/ R. Greg Harris 
 
R. Greg Harris, President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3035 Wynstone Drive, Sebring, FL 33875 
863-381-8201 

info@countryclubutilities.com 




